
          

 

 

          

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

         

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

  

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We started in September with our Autumn topic joining in with the Scarecrow 

theme we watched Dingle Dangle Scarecrow on YouTube and then made our 

own Popsicle scarecrows out of lollipop sticks and stick pin Scarecrows which 

everyone enjoyed. 

We also did some counting and ordering activities using the Autumnal theme 

and made a Tea light Jar decorated in Autumn colours. 

 

Along with Jackie and Gill’s group we joined in making Poppies out of clay and 

watched how they may they made the poppies for the Tower of London display 

in 2014. We also may some soldier silhouette pictures that were really effective. 

 

It was then time to start thinking about Halloween and Bonfire night. We 

created our own Bonfire pictures and recreated the story, Sparks in the Sky by 

Twinkl. Using Sequencing cards, we put the story in the order we watched it. 

 

And before we knew it Christmas was creeping up on us, we watched the 

meaning of Advent and started our own Advent wreath, then we made our own 

Advent Calenders and making lots of Christmas Crafts whilst listening to 

Christmas Music. 

 

A Message from Trinity House 
 

 The bubble at Trinity House have been enjoying setting up the new equipment 

and having a tour around the house. They have been joining in Zoom enjoying 

the Bake-Off sessions and the Funky Fitness, continuing making Paper Mache 

masks, using Meccano to make Robots, completing puzzles and going for lovely 

walks when weather permits.  

                     

                                         
 

 

 

Monday and Tuesday Groups  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



          

 

 

           

 
 

        

                                
 

 

         

 

 

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

                     
 

 

 

 

 
 

         
 

 

                           

                                                 

 
Our Sunflower competition 

Remember those hot sunny days of 

summer? Well several students 

planted and managed to grow their 

sunflower seeds and we had some 

fantastic photos from Richard, 

Jonathan, Kay, Sam and Anne Marie. 

Adam flower was also transplanted 

in to the garden at 2B and all the seed 

heads that we put out got eaten 

overnight! The winner for his 

amazing sunflower is RICHARD! It 

grew to over 8 feet tall ! A small 

prize has been sent to Richard so 

very well done to him and to 

everyone who took part.    Jackie S 
           

Christmas Shout Outs 

 

Well done to Tash for winning 

‘Name the Scarecrow’, his new name 

is Strawman Dan. We will get a sign 

put up on the fence with his new 

name and Tash’s name underneath.         

Gill 

Is anyone interested in walking? 

Gary is thinking of starting a 

Walking Group at Trinity Skills, a 

group of similar ability students to do 

a walk on a weekly or monthly basis. 

A regular walking group would have 

positive benefits for its participants 

both physically and mentally and 

would be a definite asset to the 

curriculum at Trinity Skills.  

If you think this is something that 

your young person maybe interested 

in then please contact the office for 

more information.  

                                 

Elf Week 
We would like to thank everyone 

for taking part in Elf Week, lots of 

fun was had by all. 

We managed to raise a fantastic 

£74 in aid of Alzheimer’s. 

5 Christmas Fun Facts 
                                           

 
1. Holiday retailers use music to 

attract potential shoppers. 

2. The busiest shopping day of 

the year is not Black Friday, 

but the Saturday before 

Christmas. 

3. Researchers have proven that a 

50% off sign leads to 

increased sales, even if 

shoppers don’t know the 

original price. 

4. All the items in the popular 

song “The Twelve Days of 

Christmas” 

Would have cost $101,119.84 

in 2011. 

5. Clark Griswold’s 

disappointing Jelly of the 

Month Club Christmas bonus 

is worth about $177 in the 

1989 comedy National 

Lampoon’s Christmas 

Vacation. 


